
 

 

 

Eastern CFRAM Study 

Public Consultation Day 

Preliminary Flood Risk Management Options 

Dún Laoghaire - Rathdown (Flood risk in the Dun 

Laoghaire Rathdown area from the Deansgrange and 

Shanganagh-Carrickmines watercourses (including the 

Loughlinstown area), and from the Carysfort-Maretimo, 

Old Connaught and Wilford watercourses 

 

Date Tuesday 23rd February and Wednesday 24th February 

Time 2pm – 7.30 pm 

Venue ‘Concourse’, Dun Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council, Marine 

Road, Dun Laoghaire, Dublin 

 

Are you at risk of flooding? 

A public consultation is being held on developing options to manage flood 

risk in your area.  Your comments on the preliminary options would be 

most welcome.  These will be on display on the day. 

 

 

For more information visit www.eastcframstudy.ie 

 

 


